
PSEG Nuclear LLC 
P.O. Box 236, Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038-0236 

LR-N15-0152 

AUG 0 4 2015 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Subject: 

Hope Creek Generating Station 
Renewed Facility Operating License No. NPF-57 
NRC Docket No. 50-354 

2014 Summary of Revised Regulatory Commitments 

PSEG 
Nuclear LLC 

NEI 99-04 

In accordance with the Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) process (NEI 99-04) for managing Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) commitments and associated NRC notifications, PSEG Nuclear LLC 
(PSEG) submits this correspondence to discuss commitments that were changed and not reported by 
other means. There were no revised commitments requiring NRC notification in 2014. 

There are no regulatory commitments contained in this letter. 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Tom MacEwen at 
(856) 339-1097. 

Sincerely, 

YJ�\J� 
Paul J. Davison 
Site Vice President 
Hope Creek Generating Station 
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Document Control Desk 
LR-N15-0152 

Page 2 of 2 

cc: Mr. Daniel Dorman, Regional Administrator - NRG Region 1 

Ms. Carleen Parker, Project Manager - USNRC 
USN RC Senior Resident Inspector - Hope Creek 
Mr. Patrick Mulligan, Manager IV, NJBNE 
Mr. Lee Marabella, Corporate Commitment Tracking Coordinator 
Mr. Thomas MacEwen, Hope Creek Commitment Tracking Coordinator 


